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Nine Classified colleagues are needed to volunteer to represent the Classified Senate in the Accreditation process, as Tri-
Chairs of nine Standard committees. 

There are four Accreditation Standards, but the college has decided to create nine committees, since the work of some 
standards is more than others. View the Standards with summaries here. 

Here are the nine committees: 

Standard IA & 1B Committee: Mission and Assuring Academic Quality and Institutional Effectiveness 
Standard IC Committee: Institutional Integrity 
Standard IIA Committee: Instructional Programs 
Standard IIB Committee: Library and Learning Support Services 
Standard IIC Committee: Student Support Services 
Standard IIIA Committee: Human Resources 
Standard IIIB, IIIC, & IIID Committee: Physical Resources, Technology Resources, and Financial Resources 
Standard IVA Committee: Decision-Making Roles and Processes 
Standard IVB & IVC Committee: Chief Executive Officer and Governing Board 
 

Term of Appointment 

The overall commitment would begin at the start of Spring 2020 and end in Spring 2022. (See the timeline for 
reference). As of this date, we do not have an exact sense of the weekly or monthly time commitments. 

The guidelines for the way Classified Senate representatives participate in Participatory Governance is in the Classified 
Senate Participatory Governance Support Statement, which is available on the Classified Senate website. It does not yet 
contain specific information about participation in Accreditation but may be a valuable reference in conversations with 
supervisors. 

Application Procedures/Deadline 

Each applicant shall submit a short statement of interest describing their qualifications and experience. The statement e-
mail must be submitted to the Classified Senate President no later than 12/13/2019 at 4:00pm.  

Applications will be reviewed, and an appointment will be announced sometime after December 19, 2019, following 
consultation with the Superintendent-President.  

 

Questions? Contact C.C. Sadler at x.4255 


